
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

neighbourhood plans 

From: jeremy woodcock 
Sent: 08 December 2017 14:59 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: New Local Plan - Brigham Peninsular Plan 

Dear Sir, 


I am in receipt of your letter of 1st November 2017 relating to Neighbourhood Plans.
 

I wish to object to the designation of my land as COUNTRYSIDE and request that you consider 

the site as development land either in the current proposed plan or in the future. 


I have not been aware of previous forums. 


For your information I own the small field off Centry Road and behind Centry Court and 

Fourviews Close in Brigham. Land Registry Ref: DN487037. 


I would like to be notified of the Examination Hearing should one be held. 


Jeremy Woodcock
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